
GROUNDED IN STRENGTH:  
POWERFUL PRESENTATION SKILLS FOR 2014 

Conquer your speaking jitters | Increase your credibility   
Captivate your audience 

 
Join us for Open House with Kate Curtis, President of  
Communication Tactics, Inc. & Husky Toastmaster Secretary 
Thursday, January 30, 2014  
12:00-1:00pm in Schmitz Hall, Room 170  
 

Weekly meetings held every Thursday in Schmitz Hall, Room 170 
During 12:00-1:00pm | http://www.huskytoastmasters.info/  
Email: info@huskytoastmasters.info   


